Rayleigh Poll Herefords
P.O. Box 452

Narrabri NSW
2390

Dear Friends,

We hope that you are all in good health, and have been fortunate enough to receive plenty of rain
throughout the year thus far!

As many of you already know, over the last few years we began expanding our operation further to
the east, through the acquisition of ‘Kombali’ and ‘Danbury’, just outside of Narrabri, NSW. This
country has proved to be beautiful and reliable cattle country and thus, last year we made the
decision to make this the core of our stud cattle operations.

Robyn and I officially relocated to Danbury, alongside all of our breeders, in early 2020 and we
certainly have not looked back since. Despite the change in our location, our core breeding
objective at Rayleigh still remains the same: To breed functional and efficient cattle, noted for their
ability to fatten on pasture and carry themselves through tough times. As such, Rayleigh will still
remain an important part of our operation into the future, with all calves returning to Rayleigh at
weaning to be grown out. We feel this will help maintain all of our cattle’s ability to adapt to new
environments and sometimes, harsher seasons.

Most importantly, we are also very pleased to announce that this year’s 12th Annual
Bull & Female Sale will officially be held at our brand-new sale complex at:

‘Kombali’ 640 Kaputar Rd, Narrabri NSW.
On Friday the 9th of July 2021.

We have been hard at work over the last few months building our new sale complex, as well as
selecting and moving this year's sale draft from Rayleigh to Narrabri in preparation for 9th of July.
We are so excited to welcome you all to our new home and hope that you can all join us on sale
day. For those who are not able to make it on sale day, or anyone who would like to inspect the
cattle proir to the sale, we will also host an 'Inspection Day' on Friday the 18th of June, from 1lam.

To stay up to date with everything we are up to, as well as for important details regarding our
sale, make sure you are following us on Facebook and Instagram! As always, if you have any
questions about our move, Inspection Day, this year’s Sale or our sale draft, please feel free to
give us a call or shoot us an email at rayleigh8@bigpond.com, we’d love to hear from you!

Warmest Regards,
Jeff, Robyn and Anna Holcombe

Jeff 0427 285 226 | Robyn 0428 285 226 | Anna 0429 694 435




